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Yukon	government	providing	assistance	to	Fort	McMurray

WHITEHORSE—The	Government	of	Yukon	will	make	a	$25,000	donation	to	Red	Cross	relief	efforts	in	Fort	McMurray,
Alberta.	The	city	was	evacuated	on	Tuesday	as	a	wildfire	is	threatening	the	city.

“Our	hearts	go	out	to	the	people	of	Fort	McMurray,”	Premier	Darrell	Pasloski	said.	“Yukon	will	donate	to	the	Red	Cross	to
support	emergency	aid	relief.”

Government	officials	are	also	reaching	out	to	their	Alberta	counterparts	to	see	where	Yukon	can	help.

“We	encourage	Yukoners	to	donate	to	support	relief	efforts	in	Fort	McMurray,”	Pasloski	added.

Donate	to	help	those	affected	by	the	fires	in	Fort	McMurray.
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Contact:

Dan	Macdonald
Cabinet	Communications
867-393-6470
dan.macdonald@gov.yk.ca

Kate	Durand
Communications,	Executive	Council	Office
867-667-8968
kate.durand@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.

http://bit.ly/24oNP3v
mailto:dan.macdonald@gov.yk.ca
mailto:kate.durand@gov.yk.ca
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html

	Yukon government providing assistance to Fort McMurray

